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Local Public Safety Coordinating Council Meeting 

October 17th, 2023 

12:00 – 12:30 pm 

Zoom Webinar  
 

Members present: Malcolm McDonald, Christina McMahan, Mary Rumbaugh, Judge Ann Lininger, Chief Luke Strait, 

Adam Freer, District Attorney John Wentworth and Rod Cook. 

  

Guests present: Elizabeth White and Dylan Blaylock. 
 

Dylan Blaylock, Public & Government Affairs, hosted the webinar and initiated the meeting. He introduced Malcolm 

McDonald, Clackamas County Community Corrections Director and LPSCC Chair, and stated the Chair will facilitate the 

meeting.   

 

Dylan provided online meeting logistics and instructions about the submission process for public comments. Members of 

the public were instructed to send comments by sending an email to ClackCoNews@clackamas.us. He said public 

comments would be held at approximately 12:20 p.m. and asked members of the public to limit comments to 3 minutes.  

 

Welcome/Introductions 
 

Chair Malcolm McDonald called the meeting to order at 12:06 p.m.  

 

Action Item – Discussion and Approval of the Clackamas County Community Corrections’ Application for 

Measure 57 Supplemental Funding  

 

After welcoming meeting participants, Chair McDonald discussed the implementation of Measure 57. He said this 

measure uses a statewide approach to implement statutory requirements that ensure funded programs are guided by 

evidence-based practices designed to reduce crime and substance misuse. He further explained implementation involves 

a balanced combination of treatment, supervision, and immediate sanctions.  

 

Chair McDonald mentioned Measure 57 funding has been used to support the Clackamas Substance Abuse Program 

(CSAP) for several years and indicated the continued use of this funding to support the program. The request for funding 

approval is $712,500 over a two-year period. 

 

Chair McDonald explained the funding approval process involves initial approval at the local level, followed by a review by 

the Oregon Department of Corrections, Community Corrections Division. He then opened up the floor for any discussion 

before seeking a motion for approval. 

 

The Chair called for a motion to approve the application for submission to the Department of Corrections. Rod Cook 

motioned to approve and District Attorney John Wentworth seconded the motion. With no "nay" votes from any members 

present, the vote was unanimous. No objections or further discussions were raised, and the motion was passed. 

Chair McDonald expressed gratitude to everyone for their participation and noted the tight timeline for submitting the 

application, acknowledging the effort of members in coming together for the meeting. 

Local Public Safety Coordinating Council 

Director Malcolm McDonald, Chair 

Vacant, Vice-Chair  
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Public Comment 
 

• No public comments. 


